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Week 6, Term 2 
Kia ora Koutou Katoa, greetings to all Sherwood school 
and community families. 
I hope that you all had a lovely long weekend and  
enjoyed the beautiful autumnal weather (once the wind 
blew itself out).  
Visit to Kintail Honey 
Our visit to Kintail Honey last Thursday was fantastic. I 
hope you have all seen the fabulous photo montage that 
Mrs Poulton posted onto Seesaw. The students were 
highly engaged in everything that Mr Ward (Jason) had 
to show and tell them. The honey that we spun off the 
frames from ‘our’ hives has gone off to be tested for 
Tutin. Once back (provided it’s clear) we will very  
generously be given the honey and all our students will 
get to take a jar home. We all had Kintail honey on  
sourdough bread at morning tea time yesterday, thank 
you Susann for the beautiful sourdough. Susann and 
her family are from Germany and are ‘woffing’ on Tom 
and PJ White’s farm at the moment. 

I went to Kintail Honey. I liked  
mixing the honey. 
Indy Attfield 
 

I liked Mr Ward talking to us about 
the honey. 
Lottie White 
 

I went to the honey place. I did want to go in the car. 
Charlotte Collie 
 

My favourite was the honey. I liked the 
honey. 
Isla McMillan 
 
I loved spinning the 
honey 
Ted White 

 
 
 
 

There was big blocks of wax and 
there was lots of honey. 
Abel Bailey-Cane 

Gymnastics Festivals 
Most Room 1 students will participate in the Primary 
Schools Gymnastics Festival to be held at the Stadium 
in Waipukurau this Thursday, the 5th June. Please  
return the permission slip and request for help with 
transport if you haven’t already done so, it was sent 
home with students last Friday. The focus of this festival 
is on participation, routines do not have to be perfect, 
students are supported to do the best that they can. 
All students from Room 2 will participate in the Highway 
50 Gymnastics Festival in the Tikokino Hall this Friday, 
6th June. Mrs Poulton has sent a notice/permission slip 
on SkoolLoop and Seesaw. 
A Reminder Mid-Year Reporting to Parents and the 
Board of Trustees  
The following are the dates for the various parts of the  
mid-year reporting process.  

• Learning tasks have been shared, and will      
   continue to be shared via Seesaw throughout 
   the term.  

• Teachers will be testing to gather mid-year data 
    - Weeks 5 & 6, Term 2. 

• All term 2 posts and Summary of Achievement 
   Sheets will be available by Monday 23rd June, 
    Week 9, Term 2. 

• Mid-Year Achievement data will be presented to 
    the  Board of Trustees - Tuesday 24th June,    
    Week 9,Term 2. 

• Learning Conversations will take place in Wk 2 
    (23rd & 24th July) Term 3. 

You are very welcome to make an appointment with 
teachers or me at any time to discuss any aspects of 
your child’s learning.   
Health and PE Curriculum Parent Survey 
I did not receive any completed surveys so I’m  
assuming that that means that everyone is happy with 
how we implement the Health and PE Curriculum at 
Sherwood School. If you intended to complete it but just 
ran out of time you could do so this week and return it 
by Friday 7th June.. We have hard copies at the office if 
you'd like one. 
Updated Website 
Did anyone look at our updated website? Please do so 
and let us know what you think.  
 

Friday Lunches  
There will be cheese toasties (one slice of bread with 
cheese and; pineapple, ham or marmite) available 
again this Friday for lunches; yes we are still using up 
the leftover bread from camp. They are $2 for each 
toastie (one slice of bread). 
Kindling and Crumbles for Sale 
We still have kindling for sale, it’s $10 a bag.   
We also have crumbles for sale; apple or apple and  
rhubarb. They are $15. Please ring to order. 
Have a great week everyone.                
Christine 
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All rural areas of CHB, 
Hastings, Napier, 
Wairoa 
To check the season 
status in an area and to 
apply for a permit (at no 
cost), please visit 
www.checkitsalright.nz 
Or call 0800 658 628 

Ashley Clinton Volunteer Fire Brigade 
CFO—Scott Pedersen 0274434568 
SO—Darryl Wilson 06-8556849 

 
CENTRALINES  SPORTS  COMPLEX 

Operated by AQUA MANAGEMENT LTD 
 
 

Visit : www.centralinessportscomplex.co.nz 
 or on Facebook/or call 

Ph. 06 858 8972.    
 

Email: aqua.wpk@xtra.co.nz  

Sherwood Playgroup 
Ashley Clinton/Makaretu Hall                                       

Join our friendly bunch every Friday from 9 to 12 
During term  time.  

     All  pre-schoolers, parents & caregivers  
   welcome.  

Morning tea provided—bring a piece of fruit to share. 
 

Ph: Shelzy White  Ph. 02102377594 

              

RUAHINE TIMBER            
 ORMONDVILLE         

    BUY LOCALLY MADE                                                                   
 BUY QUALITY.    

Yard Timber  Mill & Treat to Order Customer Treating    
Garden Mulch.                                                                     

Call Nigel Pedersen  027 22 44 079                                  

 Or Josh Pedersen 022 17 45 334           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
IMPORTANT DATES   
Term 2 2025 
Thursday 5th June - Gym Festival (Seniors) 
Friday 6th June - Gym Festival (Juniors) 
Friday 20th June - Matariki - School Closed 
Tuesday 24th June - BOT Meeting 
Wednesday 25th June - A’Deane’s Bush Visit 
Friday 27th June - Last day of Term 2 
Monday 14th July - First day of Term 1 
 
   
 
 
 

 


